

14<sup>th</sup> September 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

#### **Book Exchange**

Our first book exchange is tomorrow morning at 8.45am.

#### Family Learning

Family Learning also commences tomorrow at 9.00am.

### **Reading Club**

Don't forget our popular Family Reading Club re-commences Monday  $18^{th}$  September at 2.45pm. We hope to see you there.

#### School Photo's

Just a quick reminder that the 'Tempest' Photographer will be in school next Tuesday 19<sup>th</sup> September to take Individual & Family photos. If you require full family photographs with older and younger siblings you are invited to join us at 8.30am. This includes Nursery children who are not attending a normal nursery session. Please note siblings within school will be photographed together during the normal school day.

# **Building Works**

Please be aware that there will be external building construction in the Y1 outdoor area commencing 2<sup>nd</sup> October 2017. Mrs Clegg/Mrs Macmillan and Mrs George's classes will depart at the end of the day during the construction period via the door on the corridor where they arrive in the morning. It is anticipated that the work will be completed by early December 2017.

Whilst the work is in progress there will be extra vehicle movement around the school area and car park. Please be extra vigilant in ensuring your child's safety both on the school site and in the neighbourhood vicinity of the school.

## School Times

Please note that school commences at 8.55pm & gates are locked at this time. Lessons start promptly at 9am. Please ensure your child is at school on time.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Kind regards

Mrs D L Crosier Headteacher